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Dear Knotty Ash families, 

This edition of the KA newsletter is dedicated to 

the Christmas joy that has filled the school over 

the last few weeks. 

Primary schools are magical places to be at this 

time of year, and hopefully the pictures  on the 

following pages capture a bit of that. 

Thank you for all your support in 2023—we 

couldn’t do it without you! 

Remember, we return to school on Monday 8th 

January 2024. 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas,  

a restful break and a happy and prosperous 

new year!  Miss CB x 

 



Jolabokaflod 

Mrs Ashcroft found out about an Icelandic tradition called Jolabokaflod. 

It’s the custom of reading a book (one that you have been given for 

Jolabokaflod) on Christmas Eve and eating chocolate. 

She was so inspired that she has sourced enough books for every child in 

the school and she (and Mr Ashcroft) have spent weeks wrapping them. 

Thank you so much, Mrs Ashcroft! 

Christmas Dinner 

Children and staff enjoyed their Christmas 

dinner last week.  Thanks you, as always, 

to Kim and her wonderful team in the 

school kitchen.  Their care and attention 

to every child in school is just fabulous! 



Congratulations to our Read-In 

Book Review winners 
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